
 

 

4th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Kingswood Meeting 
 
As the time for our exciting trip to the Kingswood Centre approaches, I would like to invite you 

into school to give you some more information. I will be holding a meeting in 6CK for Year 6 

parents from 3.45pm – 4.15pm on Tuesday 16th May. 

 

I look forward to sharing with you all the fun we will be having in June. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Chris Keeley 

Year 5/6 Phase Leader  


